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As an owner of an Adult Care Home, I strongly oppose this bill. Finding and keeping 

staff that are reliable and hard working is already difficult. If this bill takes place, it will 

further increase the difficulty and cause a major problem to run this business. To be 

able to keep our homes a safe environment and to be able to give the best care for 

our residents.  


